Tuesday, August 19th 🦈

LIBRARY REMINDER

Don't forget to get your Young Adult Permission slip signed by your parent or guardian! Roughly 140 6th thru 8th grade students have not turned in a signed slip to your ELA teacher. If you need another copy, please see Mrs. Genovese in the Library. Please make sure you get these turned in before August 25!

MIDDLE SCHOOL GYMNASTICS

There will be middle school gymnastics tryouts and a call-out meeting tomorrow, Wednesday, August 20th, at 6:00 p.m. in the gymnastics room at the high school. Enter at the pool doors and go up the stairs by the weight room. All athletes must have a physical on file through Final Forms to participate. You must have gymnastics experience to try out! Please email Coach Karen at kbarcell@lcscmail.com with any questions.."

PARENT INFORMATION

NEXT EARLY DISMISSAL (1:10 PM): TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 9TH

TUTORING-BEGINS AFTER LABOR DAY BEFORE SCHOOL, TUESDAYS AND THURSDAYS, 8:00-8:30 AM.

CLARK SPIRITWEAR

Clark Spiritwear is on sale YEAR ROUND at https://lstplace.sale/107077. You can also access the information through Clark's website. Don't miss out on some great looking spiritwear!

STUDENT EARLY DISMISSAL

Please make sure to send your child in with a note if you need to take them out of school early. Have your child bring the note to the office first thing in the morning, and we will write a pass for them to leave class. Thank you for your continued support.